
October 20, 2015 

CouNTY OF Los ANGELES 
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JIM McDONNELL, SHERIFF 

The Honorable Board of Supervisors 
County of Los Angeles 
383 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 
Los Angeles, California 90012 

Dear Supervisors: 

LOS ANGELES COUNTY SHERIFF'S DEPARTMENT 
QUARTERLY REPORT BACK ON THE STATUS OF RECOMMENDATIONS 

MADE BY THE CITIZENS' COMMISSION ON JAIL VIOLENCE 

On October 16, 2012, the Board requested the Los Angeles County Sheriff's 
Department (Department) report back on the status of recommendations made by the 
Citizens' Commission on Jail Violence (CCJV). For a historical account of all the 
recommendations, please refer to the Department's October 8, 2013, response. 
Beginning with the November 12, 2013, response, the Department will limit the status 
updates to only those recommendations that are being funded or are still in the process 
of being implemented. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me or 
Assistant Sheriff Terri McDonald, Custody Services Division, at (213) 893-5001. 

Sincerely, 

McDONNELL 
SHERIFF 

211 WEST TEMPLE STREET, Los ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012 
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